
   

 

 
Marc Barbry  
Centro de Física de Materiales CSIC-UPV/EHU 
 
   

  Bordeaux, May 5th 2017 

 

Dear Mr. Barbry, 

You may know that the University of Bordeaux is launching a week of international 

symposia from June 26th to June 30th, 2017 (Week 26 - http://symposiumbordeaux-

euskampus2017.u-bordeaux.fr). One of the main objectives of this event is to develop 

the existing collaborations with strategic partners, including Euskampus Community. 

Within this general context, the Transborder Joint Laboratory QuantumChemPhys, 

created by the University of Bordeaux (UBx), the Basque Country University 

(UPV/EHU) and the Donostia International Physics Center (DIPC), is organizing one 

of the parallel workshops, with the title ”Theoretical chemistry and physics at the 

quantum scale”.  

On behalf of the organizers, it is our pleasure to invite you to participate in this 

workshop and deliver an invited talk covering your most recent work. Our invitation 

covers the travel and accommodation expenses for the workshop.  

We sincerely hope that we can count on you for the scientific program of the meeting. 

If you are willing to accept this invitation, please let us know a tentative title of your 

talk. Looking forward to your response, 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Pascal Larregaray & Ricardo Díez Muiño  
Coordinators of the workshop 

”Theoretical chemistry and physics at the quantum scale” 
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